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I oppose SB 429 for many reasons but I will voice two in this statement. 1) Applying 

additional time on top of the already will create unnecessary hardships on the 

disabled and well as the obvious hardship on our Second Ammendment. It will do 

nothing to curb violence, including the suicide rate in Oregon. Nothing but as all of 

the recently introduced antifirearm bills do. Which is to put the weight and blame of 

the mental health issues and rise in violent crime in our state on the law abiding and 

free citizens. 2) The funding for this bill and all of the absolutely unnecessary firearms 

bills being introduced is going to come from us as tax payers. This bill and others are 

not sustainable now or in the long run without putting additional financial burden upon 

the tax payers. For so many rational and common sense reasons, I urge you to say 

no to this bill. 


